
Division of the Budget 
Landon State Office Building Phone: (785) 296-2436 

900 SW Jackson Street, Room 504 larry.campbell@ks.gov 

Topeka, KS  66612 http://budget.kansas.gov 
 

Larry L. Campbell, Director Laura Kelly, Governor 

Division of the Budget 

 

February 17, 2020 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Richard Proehl, Chairperson 

House Committee on Transportation 

Statehouse, Room 581B-W 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Proehl: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2614 by Representative Holscher, et al. 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2614 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2614 would amend existing law concerning transportation network drivers to require 

them to display official trade dress while in vehicles.  “Trade dress” is defined by the bill as 

consistent and distinctive signage or emblems established by and associated with a transportation 

network company that is attached to a personal vehicle and will reasonably assist riders in 

identifying the driver.  In addition, the bill would require a transportation network company, before 

permitting an individual to act as a driver on its digital network, to issue the driver the appropriate 

trade dress. 

 

 According to the Kansas Corporation Commission, enactment of HB 2614 would have no 

fiscal effect on agency operations. 

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Jake Fisher, KCC  


